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Dear House Committee on Climate, Energy, and the Environment  

 

 

Please do not vote for HB 2038 and HB 2410!  Oregon has opposed nuclear energy 

for decades.  Other sustainable energy sources are much cheaper and do not have 

the dangers of nuclear waste.   

 

These bills bypass the statewide will of the people as expressed in the 1980 ballot 

measure.  There is still no safe storage for nuclear waste.  Small Modular Nuclear 

Reactors are unproven technologies. Oregon should not be the place to gamble on 

exploring or developing these technologies.  

 

If Umatilla County were to adopt this technology nuclear waste would still be 

transported across other Oregon counties.  

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

David A. Shaw 

 


